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LOOKING AHEAD in the COMMUNITY 
  
June 24, 2:30 p.m. at  Detweiler Meeting House, 3445 Roseville Road, Roseville. The Fair Wind sings and plays 

acoustically, the traditional music of England, Ireland and Scotland. They treat listeners to traditional songs, jigs, and 
reels, mined from the rich heritage of the British Isles and Ireland. A freewill offering in support of Meetinghouse 
operations will be held. Everyone welcome.  More information: Laurence Martin, 519-208-4591. 

July 22, 2:30 p.m. at  Detweiler Meeting House, 3445 Roseville Road, Roseville."Folk and Gospel Songs" led by Mike 
and Diana Erb (Twas Now), who are well known on the local music scene. There will be group singing as well. A 
freewill offering in support of Meetinghouse operations will be held. Everyone welcome.  More information: Laurence 
Martin, 519-208-4591. 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
HIDDEN ACRES CAMP 

   Family Camping Weekend at Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp, June 29th - July 1st. This is a great weekend to 
enjoy God’s beautiful creation with family and friends. Campsites for tents, trailers or RV’s available on a first come-
first served basis, cabins available by reservation. For more information, please visit www.hiddenacres.ca, 
email info@hiddenacres.ca or call 519-625-8602. 
   It's Not Too Late....to join the Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp summer staff team. We still need a few young 
people to serve in an exciting and meaningful role for a few weeks or the whole summer. If you or someone you 
know is interested please contact the camp for more information. Phone: 519-625-8602  
Email: chrispot@hiddenacres.ca  Web: hiddenacres.ca 

FAIRVIEW MENNONTIE HOME 
Fairview Mennonite Seniors Community is seeking an Executive Director.  The Executive Director provides oversight 
to Long Term Care, Retirement Suites, Independent Apartments, Supportive Housing and a seniors Active Living 
Centre.  Information about the organization and the position can be found on the website at https://fairviewmh.com or 
by emailing bmontague@fairviewmh.com. 

MENNO SINGERS 
The Abner Martin Music Scholarship ($4,000 value last year) is awarded annually by Menno Singers to one 
student who:   1) will be enrolled in a full-time music major or minor program at the undergraduate or graduate level 
in 2018-19;   2) is affiliated with an MCEC congregation;  and 3) has demonstrated involvement and proficiency in 
musical activities in church and community. Application deadline is September 15, 2018.  For more information 
and/or an application form contact Lewis Brubacher at lbrubacher@sympatico.ca. 

ROCKWAY MENNONITE COLLEGIATE 
2nd Grade 7 section at Rockway Mennonite Collegiate confirmed for 2018-2019 school year - Class sizes will 
be between 14-16 for the 2018-2019 school year. Contact David Lobe at davidl@rockway.ca or 519-342-0007 x3029 
for more information about admission and available Tuition Assistance. 

ROCKWAY MENNONTIE CHURCH 
Job Opportunity Rockway Mennonite Church in Kitchener, Ontario is looking to hire a part-time youth worker for 
approximately 6 hours per week.  Please see the job posting available on Rockway’s website, www.rockwaymc.ca 

THE GATHERING 
We have a job opportunity for a Children's Ministry Coordinator at The Gathering Church in Kitchener. The job 
description/posting is posted on our website: https://www.gatheringchurch.ca/employment. 
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